THE FACULTY
ASSOCIATION of the University of Calgary

June 3, 2024

To the Standing Committee on Resource Stewardship
Committee Clerk

3rd Floor,

9820-107 Street NW

Edmonton, AB

T5K 1E7

RSCommittee.Admin@assembly.ab.ca

Attention: Garth Rowswell, MLA
Chair of the Standing Committee on Resource Stewardship

Re: Review of the Personal Information Protection Act
Dear Mr. Rowswell:
Thank you for your letter of May 2024 regarding the above review.

The Faculty Association of the University of Calgary is interested in orally presenting on this important
topic to the Committee when that opportunity is available.

Sincerely,

J. Kent Donlevy
President, The Faculty Association of the University of Calgary
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